Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services



Tina Kotek, Governor

July 23, 2025

Wes Silva, PE
Construction Manager
Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
Via email: Wes.Silva@stantec.com

Re: Sexton Pump Station Upgrade Phase 2 (PR#42-2022)

City of Beaverton (PWS ID#00081)

Final Approval

Dear Wes:

On July 15, 2025, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the April 13, 2022 conditional approval letter.

Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794.

Sincerely,

Carrie Gentry, PE Regional Engineer

OHA-Drinking Water Services

Carrie.L.Gentry@oha.oregon.gov

cc: Nicole Alfafara, REHS, OHA/DWS

Tristan Wear, Project Manager, City of Beaverton

Adam Odell, PE, Project Manager, Stantec Consulting Services Inc.